
TOWN OF QUEEN CREEK 

Notice of Intention 

A public hearing has been set for April 17, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Community Chambers 

building, 20727 E. Civic Parkway, Queen Creek, Arizona. The purpose of this hearing is 

to receive public comment on a recommended fee increase for new water meter 

installation fees. Information relating to the proposed fee change is available in the Town 

Clerk’s office at 22358 S. Ellsworth Road, Queen Creek, Arizona and on the Town’s 

website QueenCreekAZ.gov. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.queencreekaz.gov/

